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* PRESS RELEASE * 

2013 Consolidated General Election 

Extension of Candidate Filing Period 

 

The candidate filing deadline for two offices that are up for election in the November 5, 2013 

Consolidated General Election has been extended to Wednesday August 14, 2013 at 5:00 p.m.  

Citizens who are interested in running for the office of Director in either the Yucca Valley 

Airport District or the Running Springs Water District may file the appropriate documents at the 

San Bernardino County Elections Office, 777 E. Rialto Avenue, San Bernardino. 

 

The filing period ended on Friday, August 9, 2013.  Since the incumbents from both districts did 

not file to be a candidate by Friday, California law allows for an extension of the filing period for 

those office. 

 

Further information about this election may be obtained from the San Bernardino County 

Elections Office at (909) 387-8300 or (800) 881-8683, or by visiting the Elections Office website 

at www.sbcountyelections.com. 
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